
Well Done
Year 7

Hello Year 7

Well, what a strange couple of months it 
has been!
I just wanted to say how impressed I 
have been with you all. Your attendance 
to online lessons has been fantastic, and 
you have been producing some 
outstanding work. 
I know that the last couple of weeks 
have been tough for some of you, and it 
is really difficult not being able to see 
your friends. I really hope it isn’t too 
long until we are able to get back into 
the normal school routines!

In the meantime, I just wanted to 
celebrate some of the fantastic things 
you have been doing.

Stay safe everyone

Miss Barber 

If you need anything at all, please email
year7@tretherras.net

I’ve been getting out on lots of 
lovely walks with Barbara (my 
dog) Makes me realise how lucky 
we are to live where we do!

I know a lot of you would have 
been excited for the start of the 6 
nations last weekend, but for me, 
it was all about the Superbowl. 
(Nice not to have the early alarm 
after it finished at 3.30am!)
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Hey Year 7, I miss your faces! 
I hope you are all doing well and staying 
safe.
It's been a very strange start to the year. I 
had my birthday on New Year’s day which 
was quiet but spent it with my children❤
Since then the weeks have flown by and now 
we are at half term! In between online 
teaching and home schooling my 5 year old, 
I have been getting out and about with my 
dog as much as I can too. My daughter 
turned 5 a couple of weeks ago so that was 
an exciting time, lots of cake!! 
I am looking forward to seeing my parents 
soon and just spending next week relaxing 
and not looking at a computer screen!
I hope you all can get some time outside if 
the weather is kind to us.

Take care everyone. I am really looking 
forward to seeing you all very soon.
Ms Nolan

Special Mentions

Mawgan Kerr – Great 
participation in form time.
Skye Ayres-Bray – Always 
has a positive attitude.
Louis Pearn – Brilliant 
attitude, and excellent 
attendance.
Ethan Evans – Great 
resilience and working 
hard.

New Students

Starting a new school is 
hard enough, let alone in 
a lockdown!
Welcome to Tretherras:
Claudia Connelly  7ACR
Jessica Kendall  7MEC
Daisy Hoskings 7MEC
Leon Ensari 7JED
We look forward to 
meeting you properly

Year 7



Isla Coombes 7EJF

Sorella Pascoe 7ACR

Bella Hatfield 7KHS

James Middleton 7ACR

Shane Byrne 7JDK

Hayden Romback 7JDK

Ed Crowle 7JDK

Alfie Bishop 7ADT
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Jasmine Hickman 7LJE

Honey Martin 7MEC

Maja Drozdzik 7ADT

Lexie Bennett 7SKY
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Year 7
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Evie Garraway 7LJE

Dylan Selvey 7SKY

Harry Martin 7ADT

Paige Peters 7EJF

Leo Adams 7KHS

Eloise 
Whitlock-Jacobs 

7LJE

Kit Barker 7SKY

Marley Hearn 7TEF



Science Superstars!
Well done to the following students 
who have been going above and 
beyond in Science this term. 
Sorella Pascoe
Sienna Webster
Claudia Connelly
Joseph Turner
Seb Cubeddu
Joshua Bray
Logan Brazewell
Bella Hatfield
Nate Edmonds
Bella Westbrook
Milan Kiss
Aston Callister
Isobel Richards
Ryan Bane
Kit Barker
Eloise Blount
Jacob Fenner
Danielius Gliaubicius
Arthur Hamilton
Harper Joseph
Darcy Machin
Dylan Selvey
Max Tompkins
Joe Weaver

Cobie Kemp 7EJF

Dylan Williams 7TEF
Finn McCabe 7JDK

Josh Bray 7LJE

Charlie Pickering 7ADT

Ed Eyre 7TEF

Benjamin Donaldson 7SKY

Aston Callister 7ACR

Great to see so many of 
you getting outside and 
taking photos…

Jack Matthews 7TEF
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Year 7

We know there are at least 2 more weeks of home 
learning after half term and we will release 

information about the return to school as soon as 
we can.

In the mean time, have a restful week off and don’t 
worry about your school work for a few days!

Recharge the batteries, and do some fun things 
with your family. 

Remember, you’re doing a fantastic job, and if it all 
gets a bit much, just take some time to do 

something you enjoy.

We miss seeing you everyday, and we are still here 
if you need anything at all.

Love from the Year 7 team xx 

Can’t believe this 
was from almost a 
year ago.
I still think it’s very 
relevant… 


